
 

September 23, 2022 

RMA Launches First Uniquely Rural Videos 
Short videos share important perspectives on rural Alberta 

 

The RMA is undertaking a campaign to demonstrate the unique nature of our members and rural Alberta more 
broadly. Through a series of videos and written stories, the RMA will showcase our Uniquely Rural members. 
These videos will allow the RMA to demonstrate the true nature of rural communities to a broad audience and 
help set the record straight on some common misconceptions about rural Alberta. 

These videos will be released weekly over the coming months. The first video and webpage explore the strong 
sense of rural community present in our members. Watch for additional videos in the coming weeks.  
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